
Welcome to PC Gray, 
Our Safer Schools 

Liaison Officer

Hello,

I am PC4066 Jon Gray and I am a member of the West Yorkshire Police Safer 
Schools team.

I am a uniformed constable based at Normanton police station. 

I will be working at City Fields every Wednesday and Thursday.

Please do not be alarmed at having a uniformed police officer in the school.  
The safer schools initiative has been running very successfully for a number of 
years across the force area, and there is also a safer schools officer currently 
working full time at Outwood Grange and Outwood Academy Hemsworth as 
well as other schools in the district.

My role is to assist the school with safeguarding matters, offer support to 
students and deliver early interventions to students if required. I hope to be 
able to contribute to learning opportunities and exciting enrichments and to 
help deliver a safe environment for everybody in and around the school.

It is not my role to get involved in day to day 
discipline matters within the school.

If you have any questions please feel free to 
contact me by e-mail:
(j.gray@cityfields.outwood.com) 
alternatively I will be around the school gates
at the start and finish of school on Wednesday
and Thursdays, so please feel free to say hello.


